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On behalf of the Western States Regional Council of Carpenters
(“Western Carpenters” or “WSRCC”), my Office is submitting
these comments for the City of Los Angeles Planning and Land
Use Management Committee’s hearing addressing the appeals
filed against the approval of the Artisan Hollywood Project (SCH
No. 2020110295, ENV-2019-5591-EIR,
ZA-2019-5590-TOC-ZV-ZAA-SPR, VTT-82764-2A) (“Project”).
WSRCC would like to express its support for this Project. After
further reviewing this Project, WSRCC believes that the Project
will benefit the environment and the local economy by practicing
protocols that will protect worker health and safety and will
incorporate adequate environmental mitigation. Should the City
have any questions or concerns, the City should feel free to
contact my office. Sincerely, Mitchell M. Tsai, Esq. Attorneys for
Western States Regional Council of Carpenters
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Erin Strelich, City Planner

200 North Spring Street, Room 395
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Ph: (213) 847-3626

Em: erin.strelich@]acity.org

Em: www.LLACouncilComment.com

RE: City of Los Angeles, Artisan Hollywood Project

Dear Erin Strelich:

On behalf of the Western States Regional Council of Carpenters (“Western
Carpenters” or “WSRCC”), my Office is submitting these comments for the City of
Los Angeles Planning and Land Use Management Committee’s hearing addressing the
appeals filed against the approval of the Artisan Hollywood Project (SCH No.
2020110295, ENV-2019-5591-EIR, ZA-2019-5590-TOC-ZV-ZAA-SPR, VTT-82764-
2A) (“Project”).

WSRCC would like to express its support for this Project. After further reviewing this
Project, WSRCC believes that the Project will benefit the environment and the local
economy by practicing protocols that will protect worker health and safety and will
incorporate adequate environmental mitigation.

Should the City have any questions or concerns, the City should feel free to contact my
office.

Sincerely,
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Mitchell M. Tsai, Esq.
Attorneys for Western States Regional Council of Carpenters
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